

Dec. 15, 2011 Mr. Hale:

I happily and regrettably inform you of my resignation as of January 02, 2012. I write happily because I will be leaving this job to become employed full time within my career field. As you are aware, I have anxiously desired the return to the equine industry for some time and this is an opportunity that I simply cannot pass by.

Regrettably, I have made many friends here and will miss them and their support. I don't think I have to tell you I will also miss bus #27. These years I have been with the district have been good; but it is time for me to move on and pursue my passion.

I thank you and Gallatin County School District for the opportunity to have served you in the capacity of school bus driver.

Thank you again,

Carin Baute

200 Concord Church Rd.

in Latute 12/15/11

Verona, Ky 41092 859-643-2535 h.